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The Newsletter 17 

15.7.22 

This Newsletter is available on our Website:  www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 You should have all received your child’s end of year school report today.  

Hopefully you have had the chance to read through and discuss the comments with 

your child.  If you would like to discuss the report with your child’s class teacher we will 

be holding a ‘drop in’ parents consultation on Wednesday 20th July 3.45pm-5.00pm.  

 At the start of this week I wrote to you about some of the staff who will be leaving 

us at the end of this academic year. Miss. O’Grady has also secured a position at a 

new school so will be leaving us next week. We will be joined by some new members 

of staff. Miss Terris and Mr Anderton will be joining us as new teachers.   

 It is going to be extremely hot next week. Please make sure that your child is 

wearing suitable clothing, that they have a hat and water bottle with them and that 

you have applied sun cream before they come to school.   

 The dates for next academic year are on the back of this newsletter. Please read 

them carefully. Remember the children break up from school on Thursday  21st July. 

        

             

            
            
            
                 

            Mrs. P. Burns     

            Headteacher   
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This current academic year is nearly over and we are all starting to think about the new 

year ahead.  As you know, Mrs Tabone, Mrs Hutchinson and Mrs Clarke will be leaving us 

next week.  Today the children have had time in their new classrooms with their new 

teachers.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Teacher 

Reception Mr Bhatti/Miss Iqbal 

Year 1 Miss Lilley 

Year 2 Miss Terris 

Year 3 Mr Anderton/Mrs 

Shioleftou 

Year 4 Mrs Jobburns 

Year 5 Mr Mohammed 

Year 6 Mrs Saran 
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Dear Year 6, 

 I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all lots of luck as you move onto your 

new secondary schools.  You have been a fabulous Year 6 and I am so proud of the 

mature young people that you have all become.  I hope that you are able to look back 

on your time at Holy Trinity with fond memories. 

 I know that your final year with us has been a strange one but you have all been a 

fantastic Year 6. 

 All of the staff wish you all the best for the future. Don’t be strangers! 

 

 

 

 

  

I wrote to you earlier in the week informing you that we will be holding our Sports Day on Monday 18th 

July. I have been keeping a close eye on the weather and it looks like it is going to be extremely hot on 

Monday therefore, we are going to have to make adjustments to our plans. We will still have some events 

throughout the day but as we will be limiting the amount of time outdoors we will not be able to have 

parents join us this year. We are really sorry about this but the health and safety of the children must 

come first. We will spread the events throughout the day and some events will take place in the hall so 

please make sure that your child has the correct PE kit in school. Also, please make sure that they have a 

hat, a drink and that you have applied sun cream in the morning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 4 

 

Dates for the year 

Friday 15th July  - Reports out to parents 

Monday 18th July  - Sports Day 

Tuesday  19th July  - Church 10am 

Wednesday 20th July  - Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

Wednesday  20th July  - Drop in parents evening 3.45pm-5.00pm 

Thursday 21st July  - Children break up for summer holiday—CHANGE OF DATE  - due to the 

additional Bank Holiday for the Queen’s Jubilee.  

Dates for next academic year 2022/2023 

Monday 5th September  - Teacher Day 

Tuesday 6th September  - Teacher Day 

Wednesday 7th September  - Children to return to school. Reception children to start part time 

Monday 12th September  - Reception children to start full time 

Friday  21st October  - Children break up for half term 

Monday 24th October– Friday 28th October  - Half term 

Monday 31st October  - Teacher Day 

Tuesday 1st November  - Children return to school 

Tuesday 20th December  - Children break up for Christmas 

Thursday 5th January 2023  - Teacher Day 

Friday 6th January 2023  - Teacher Day 

Monday 9th January 2023  - Children return to school  

Friday 17th February  - Children break up for half term 

Monday 20th February-Friday 24th February  - Half term 

Monday 27th February  - Children return to school  

Thursday 30th March   - Children break up for Easter 

Friday 31st March   - Teacher Day 

Monday 3rd  April-Friday 14th April  - Easter holiday 

Monday 17th April  - Children return to school 

Thursday 25th May  - Children break up for half term 

Friday 26th May  - Teacher Day 

Monday 29th May-Friday 2nd June  - Half term 

Monday 5th June  - Children return to school 

Tuesday 26th July  - Children break up for summer holiday 

Please note that 

children do not 

need to attend 

school on Teacher 

Days.  These days 

are for staff training. 


